
HB 829 -- MEMORIAL DESIGNATIONS FOR MEDAL OF HONOR RECIPIENTS

SPONSOR: Roden

This bill adds "deceased recipients of the Medal of Honor" to the
list of recipients to whom the memorial designation requirements do
not apply.

The bill also provides that beginning August 28, 2021, no fees will
be assessed and all costs associated with a memorial designation
for a deceased recipients of the Medal of Honor will be funded by
the Department of Transportation.

This bill designates a portion of State Highway T from one-half
mile west of Laretto Ridge Drive to Decker Road in the town of
Labadie in Franklin County as the "Medal of Honor PVT George
Phillips Memorial Highway".


